
30th November 2022 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

On Wednesday 30th November, Key Stage 2 will be celebrating the end of our 
Autumn Term Discover Topic by holding one of our special Topic Outcome days. 

The children will be spending most of the day taking part in a variety of 
activities based on our theme of A Journey Through Time. This half term we are 
focusing on Tudor England and discovering more about Tudor Somerton.  

Normally, we would love to see the children dressed in Tudor costumes ready to 
enjoy our exciting day and while that would be lovely, it must be stressed that 
there is absolutely no expectation whatsoever of the KS2 children having 
to purchase any Tudor costumes for the day but you may be able to create a 
Tudor style outfit for your child/ren by using items you already have at home. 
The pictures below will give you some ideas. 

The children have been made completely aware by their class teacher that there 
is no expectation to dress up and the day will still be a great learning 
experience. We also hope to be able to create some costume pieces in school 
which may be worn on the day. 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

Key Stage 2 Team 

 


